
 

 

Albright  Times  

July  2023 

¶ Impact Through 

Partnership Award 

¶ Albright Water fight 

¶ Goodbye and 

Goodluck 

¶ Castle Ring Trip 

¶ Yum Yum Catering 

¶ Message from our 

Head Teacher 

¶ Shugborough Hall 

¶ Weston-super-Mare 

¶ Albright Prom 

¶ STEM Day 

¶ Full A Flava 

¶ Attendance 

Achievements 

¶ Dates for your Diary 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from our Head Teacher 

 

And so we reach the end of another tremendously successful year at 

Albright Education Centre! 

In a year where there has been huge discontent in the education 

sector, particularly around SEND, I am so proud of all our dedicated 

and professional staff, who have provided a continuous and 

unwavering service to our young people. I am always astounded 

when we write these end of term newsletters, the scale of activities 

and experiences that our pupils get here at Albright. From residential 

trips, to educational visits, to rewards and prizes and to cross-

curricular and themed days ð they really are the luckiest of pupils. 

This newsletter is no exceptioné enjoy reading about it all. 

From September 2023, you will notice a few changes as we finally 

start to expand the number of sites we operate from in response to the 

growing number of referrals to our school. For a long time we have 

been going over our numbers, because we have wanted to ensure as 

many children as possible benefit from our wonderful provisioné 

but it has been getting more of a squash and a squeeze with every 

month. We are incredibly grateful that from September we will have 

additional sites (all in Sandwell) to help alleviate this problem. It 

will continue to be the same amazing staff that teach all pupils ð 

and we will continue to provide our flexible and free transport 

service.  We have taken over the old nursery that adjoins us and we 

will also be taking over what was a temporary site for Elm Tree 

Special School, on Connor Road, whilst they awaited their new build 

in Wednesbury. Anyone affected should have been contacted by one 

of our team by now. 

I will finish off by saying have a restful, safe and 

enjoyable holiday and thank you for all your 

continued support ð we are always thankful to be 

able to do what we do for such lovely pupils and 

families. Happy Holidays!   

 

 Mrs Hazelwood 




